
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 6/22/2010 9:12:57 AM
To: 'jtp@cpuc.ca.gov' (jtp@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: A.09-06-023 follow up

Hi Joel,
Following up on our conversation yesterday, I'd appreciate if you can teil me the procedural status of 
A.09-06-023, PG&E's settlement with Modesto and Merced IDs regarding New Municipal Departing 
Load charges. The last procedural events in this case were an ALJ Ruling in February requesting 
comments on certain questions relating to the settlement; a few parties responded in mid-March. PG&E 
is hoping for resolution of this case soon. Thanks for any information you can provide,

Trina Horner

SB GT&S 0044319
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